
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

RODEO SANITARY DISTRICT 

RODEO SANITARY DISTRICT NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO COLLECT DELINQUENT SOLID WASTE 
COLLECTION CHARGES BE COLLECTED BY PLACING LIENS UPON THE PROPERTIES THAT RECEIVED THE 
COLLECTION SERVICES AND ON THE COUNTY’S PROPERTY TAX ROLL. 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT The Board of Directors of the Rodeo Sanitary District will hold a public 
hearing during its regular meeting on Tuesday, November 14, 2023 at 1:30 p.m., the meeting will be 
held at John Swett Unified School District Board Room, 400 Parker Ave., Rodeo, CA 94572.  Pursuant to 
the authorizations provided by Government Code section 54953€ and District Resolution 23-09, the 
public hearing will also be conducted telephonically or by other electronic means.  Please see 
forthcoming agenda at https://www.rodeosan.org for the November 14, 2023 Regular Board Meeting, 
which describes how to attend the meeting and to submit comments.   
The public hearing is being held to enable the Board to consider directing that delinquent Solid Waste 
Collection charges be collected by placing liens upon the properties that received the collection services 
and, on the County’s property tax roll, by enacting Resolution 2023-09.  A report listing each property 
and its respective delinquent Solid Waste Collection charges, is available upon request.  Written 
comments may be submitted to the Rodeo Sanitary District prior to the hearing date or on the hearing 
date before the conclusion of the public hearing.   

 
 
 
___________________________ 
Nancy R. Lefebvre 
District Administrator 
Rodeo Sanitary District 
Contra Costa County, California 
 
Publish October 31, 2023 & November 7, 2023 
 
 


